
Wednesday 9th April 

Easter Eucharist 1030am—all wel-

come to join us in St. Paul’s church 

Easter Lunch  

Thursday 10th April  

Easter Experience  

Easter Family Bingo 330pm in the 

school hall  

Friday 11th April 

Easter Experience  

School closes 315pm  

Sunday 13th April 

Palm Sunday service 1030am at St 

Paul’s Church  

Tuesday 22nd April 

INSET 

Wednesday 23rd April  

School reopens 845am  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Another great week in school. Our preparations for our Trust Dance festival are under way. Recep-

tion, Year 1 and Year 2 have now all had their first practice session and will continue practicing their 

dance ready for our performance on Tuesday 24th June. After Easter, our KS2 classes will learn their 

dances. Aswell as dancing, each class will also be performing a song during the festival.  

This week, we will have an Easter Eucharist in St. Paul’s church at 1030am on Wednesday 9th April, 

all are welcome to join us for this. Our Y6 children will also be leading each class in an Easter Experi-

ence which enables the children to participate in 5 different parts of the Easter story. They will expe-

rience Palm Sunday, The Servant King, The Last Supper, The Crucifixion and Easter Sunday  

Thank you for your kind donations of chocolate for our Easter Bingo event on Thursday 10th April. A 

special thanks to our PTFA who are organising the event to help raise funds for our school. Bingo will 

take place in the school hall from 330-5pm. Please do come along if you can to support our school.  

The weather will be warm this week so please ensure your child has a suitable sun hat with them in 

school, apply suncream before coming to school and ensure they have a water bottle with them 

each day. They will be able to refill these throughout the day. The warm weather means the children 

are able to access the field, which they thoroughly enjoy. If your child sufferes from hayfever, please 

ensure they have taken their appropriate medication in the morning and inform school staff of any 

changes. 

Those families eligible for free school meals will receive their Edenred vouchers this week. Please 

remember to check your junk mail and look out for noreply@edenred. 

As always, if you have any questions or require any support or guidance, please do not hesitate to 

get in touch. We are always here to help. 

We wish you all a blessed and joyful Easter break and look forward to the busy summer term that 

lies ahead. 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Burger  

April 7th 2025 

Reception 96% 

Year 1 89% 

Year 2 97% 

Year 3 89% 

Year 4 99% 

Year 5 95% 

Year 6 98% 

Whole School 95% 

Upcoming Dates 

Mock SAT’s week for Y6—week beginning Monday 28th April 2025 

SAT’s week Y6—week beginning Monday 12th May 2025 

Y4 multiplication check—week beginning Monday 9th June 2025 

Y1 phonics screening check—week beginning Monday 9th June 2025 

If you have any questions about upcoming statutory assessments please contact your child’s class 

teacher. 
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                   There are exciting Parish Events coming up in the Club. The May The Fourth Be                 

           With You! Star Wars and Lego event and the VE Day Tea Dance. For more information,  

                and to book, please click the following links: 

            May The Fourth https://bit.ly/4iX1Due 

              Tea Dance https://bit.ly/4hRyhwv  

 

https://bit.ly/4iX1Due
https://bit.ly/4hRyhwv

